
NEW MEXICO ENERGY, MINERALS and 
NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT 

G A R Y E . JOHNSON 
Governor 

Jennifer A. Salisbury 
Cabinet Secretary 

Lori Wrotenbery 
Director 

Oil Conservation Division 

August 22, 2001 

Cross Timbers Operating Company 
2700 Farmington Avenue 
Building K, Suite 1 
Farmington, New Mexico 87401 

Attention: Mr. Ray Martin 

Re: Surface Commingling Application 

Dear Mr. Martin: 

This letter acknowledges the receipt of your administrative application to surface 
commingle the gas production from the Abrams "J" No. 1, Abrams Gas Com "D" No. 1 
and the Keys Gas Com "D" No. IE. The Division received your application on August 
15,2001. 

Our preliminary review indicates that the information provided in the application is not 
sufficient to process the administrative order. The following information is necessary: 

a) Administrative Application Checklist (Enclosed) 
b) What types of leases are involved (i.e. Federal, Fee, etc.) If federal leases 

are involved, has this commingling request been submitted to the BLM? 
c) What acreage is dedicated to each of the wells in each of the pools? 
d) Is the interest ownership common between the wells? 
e) A list of interest owners to which notice was provided. 

Since the submitted information is insufficient to review, the application was Ruled 
Incomplete on August 22, 2001. Please submit the above stated information by August 
29, 2001. 

The Division cannot proceed with your application until the required information is 
submitted. Upon receipt, the division will continue to process your application. The 
additional information can be faxed, or mailed to the Division. I f the necessary 
information is not submitted, your application will be returned to you. 
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I f you have any questions, please contact me in Santa Fe, at (505) 476-3466. 

Sincerely, 

David Catanach 
Petroleum Engineer 


